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ABOUT THE SERIES

THE AUTHOR

Leonie is seven years old and has two very special friends
who live on her grandma's balcony: Mucke and Luna are
butterfly pixies. Leo learns that when she eats a special pea,
she becomes a tiny pixy herself, and she can fly. Together
the three friends experience all kinds of fun, adventure, and
challenges.

Cally Stronk loves to light up children's eyes with her stories
and her ukulele. She lives in Berlin and her favorite place is
her small balcony, where she has planted beautiful flowers
and herbs. That is where she finds inspiration for new
stories.
THE ILLUSTRATOR

CONTENT
Leonie and her friends the butterfly pixies discover that the
forest pond is full of garbage. Who is responsible for this?
After suspecting the wrong person at first, Leonie joins
forces with Florian and his butterfly pixie to find the actual
culprits and teach them a lesson.
When they set off to find magic shrinking peas growing in
the forest, Leonie and her two butterfly pixie friends instead
discover that the pond is full of garbage. At first they
suspect their neighbor, Florian, and nearly injure the
butterfly pixie living in his bonsai tree while attacking him.
He is not the culprit, however, so they join forces and lie in
wait for the group of young people who have been creating
such a mess. They devise a clever plan to scare the
teenagers away from the forest pond forever.
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The illustrator prefers funny, off beat characters in rich
colors, which she brings to life with great attention to
detail. Kitzing's books for children have won international
awards and have appeared in 14 countries.
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